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Induct officers

By Mrs. A. R. Coulter

The evening Unit of Lowville
United Church women met at the
home of Mrs. Bruce Millar for the
February meeting. Mrs. George
McCormack presented another
chapter on the study of the Latin
America and Mrs. Norman Gunn
conducted an impressive worship
service. Mrs. Frank Coulson and
Mrs. Ken Smith assisted the
hostess in serving lunch during
the social hour aiterward.

There are still a few empty
chairs in the living room at the
home of Mrs. Richard Sovereign
for the coffee break discussion
periods on ‘‘All this and Christian
Too,” at 10:30 each Tuesday
morning. The adult study book
this year throws out a challenge
for every practising Christian in
this age of change, technical
advance and self-analysis.
Anyone will be made welcome.

Visit cottage

Mr. and Mrs. T. E. Ramshaw
and family and Mr. and Mrs.
Richard Sovereign and family
spent the week-end at their
cottage near Parry Sound.

Mr. and Mrs. Norman Gunn
and family visited with Mrs.
Gunn’s father, Roy Caldwell, at
Owen Sound over the week-end.
Owing to the~snow-storn in that

Omagh

at United Church

area their visit will be extended a
few days.

Mrs. Jim Coulson and Peter
Gates returned to their respec-
tive homes here following a
period in Milton District
Hospital. Get well wishes are
extended to them.

Mrs. William J. Robertson of
Milton visited with Mr. and Mrs.
Bruce Millar on Sunday.

New elders

Rev. Wayne Irwin inducted the
following new elders at the
regular Sunday morning service
in Lowville United Church on
Feb. 21. They are Mrs. Edgar
Campbell, Mrs. Roy Coulter,
David Haley, Herbert Hall and
Norman Langton.

On Sunday, Feb. 28, the
following  stewards  were
installed: Mrs. Glen Campbell,
Bill Colling, Ross Colling,
Clarence Hamilton and Douglas
Morden.

There was a good attendance at
the Fellowship Hour last Sunday
night in the Youth Centre at
Lowville United Church when the
film ‘“That All May be One’’ was
viewed followed by a discussion.
this series of meetings are held
for the purpose of gaining insight
into how to make relationships
and society more personal. The
U. C. W. served lunch.

H. Nowak heads
Hornby 4-H club

By Mrs. Cecil Patterson

The first meeting of Hornby
South 4-H club was held on
Saturday Feb. 28, at 1 p.m. in
Omagh Presbyterian Sunday
School rooms. The leaders Mrs.
C. Patterson and Mrs. Kiernan
welcomed the 14 girls who
registered for the project, Dairy
Fare. Hedi Nowak was returned
as president and Anne Opsteen
first vice, Fern Lawrence, vice-
president, Rika Vandivalk was
elected secretary, Nancy
LLawrence is the treasurer and
Janice Wilson is secretary.

Telephone committee includes
Karen Bridgeman, Dale Stark
and Joanne Brinke.

Cheese Nibblers

1The club name was chosen and
will be Hornby South Cheese
Nibblers. The color of the record
books will be gold and the girls
are asked to submit a front page
cover for same, the best to be
chosen at next meeting March 6.
Meetings will be held from 1-3.15
p.m. each time. The members
and leaders are making plans to
visit a farm and see cows milked
and later to tour a dairy
processing plant.

The leaders outlined the
requirements of the members for
this club. Mrs. Patterson showed
and described the many ferms of
milk and milk products on the
grocer's shelf, namely,
pasteurized, homogenized, skim,
long life, flavored fresh milk,
buttermilk, yogurt, evaporated, -
condensed, and milk powders.

Hedi Nowak and Mrs. Kiernan

demonstrated the making of hot

cocoa, and quick cheese pizza.
These were served for lunch, and
enjoyed by all.

Greetings
Birthday greetings to - Grant
Devlin, John Seelin, Mrs. Maude
Lawrence, Timmy Green, Dale
Devlin, Jim J. Jones, Nelson
Lawrence, Wayne Ellis, and
Nancy Taylor.

Jackpot

Congratulations to Mrs. Edith
Sharpe, 429 Pearl St., Milton, who
was the lucky winner of the $500
jackpot at the Holy Rosary Men’s
Club bingo last week. A regular
player, Mrs. Sharpe won the big
prize for a full card during the
featured game of the week.

POLLOCK
AND
CAMPBELL

Manufacturers of

High Grade Memonals
Memorial Engraving

Telephone

f~ veie
621-7580 . I
GALT

h'_  — i

111 62 Water St. North

TUESDAY ONLY

Kentucky Fried Ghicken.

Mouth-watering

Kentucky Fried Chicken

Golden Brown
French Fries

'-I.{.'IIJ':{ .

Mon. - Thurs. 11.30 a.m. - 8 p.m.
Fri. - 5at. 11.30 a.m. - midnight
Sunday — 11.30 a.m. - 8 p.m.

COLONEL SANDERS :I
MAKES IT
“FINGER LICKIN' GOOD"™

Kentucky Fried (hicken.
CHICKEN VILLA

Main and Commercial

MILTON . ... 878-4171-2

NEW OFFICERS OF CAMPBELL LODGE were installed
Tuesday, January 5, at the Masonic hall, Campbellville. Front
row, left to right, Bro. Alex Moore, treasurer; Wor. Bro. Jack
Coulter, Installing Master; Wor. Bro. Don McMillan, Past
Master; Wor. Bro. Don Simpson, Worshipful Master; Bro.
John Readhead, Senior Warden; Bro. Ken McNabb, Junior
Warden; Wor. Bro. Ross Carbert, Secretary. Back row, Bro.

Hornby

Couple surprised
25th anniversary

By Mrs. Jim Hamilton

The North Trafalgar
Recreation Centre was a happy
place on Saturday, Feb. 20, for
Mr. and Mrs. Leslie Rutledge,
who were given a surprise 25th
wedding anniversary party by
their family, which includes their
daughter Gwen and sons Robert,
Larry, Ricky and Kenny. Friends
and relatives also attended from
Clinton, Blyth, Brampton and
Norval. A delicious buffet supper
was enjoyed which included a
large anniversary cake and
punch.

On Monday evening, Feb. 22,
friends and neighbors gathered
at the home of Bessie Smith who
was celebrating her birthday. A
very enjoyable evening was spent
playing cards and a delicious
lunch was enjoyed by all
attending.

Visit here

Mr. and Mrs. Roy South of
Brampton visited on Sunday with
Mr. and Mrs. Garry Hamilton
and family.

Anniversary greetings are
extended to Mr. and Mrs. Kerry -
Jepson, who will celebrate their
wedding anniversary on Friday,
March 9.

Eddy Perry, who was injured

spring
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by a snowmobile in January had
to have a skin graft on his left leg
at the Milton District Hospital
last week, and is now back home
again.

The North Trafalgar Euchre
Club held their weekly euchre
party on Saturday night, Feb. 27,
at the North Trafalgar
Recreation Centre. There were
eight tables of euchre in play with
the prizes going to the following
ladies, Mrs. Mildred Henry, Mrs.
Clare Wilson, Mrs. Wilmer
Mason; gents, Wilmer Mason,
Roy Wilson and Wilbert Nix. The
lucky draws were won by Mrs.
Margaret Letty and Harold Reed.
The next euchre will be held on
Saturday night, March 6.

Mr. and Mrs. Joe Shea of
Milton visited on Sunday evening
with Mr. and Mrs. Jim Hamilton
of the Ninth Line.

Happy birthdays
Birthday greetings are
extended to the following who are
celebrating their birthdays, Mrs.
Med Pewtress and Henry
Peacock on March 9, Leanne
Brigden on March 10 and
Gertrude McCurdy on March 11.
Friends will be sorry to hear
that Bessie Smith is back in

Milton District Hospital.

cleaning

.. .No need to =
dream . .. sell =+
extra items

through a
Champion
classified
DIAL 878-2341

and start your spring cleaning
USE CANADIAN CHAMPION CLASSIFIEDS FOR ALL YOUR SELLING NEEDS

0Y0990000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000¢

il
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Steward; Bro. Brock Harris, Inner Guard: Bro. Len
Andrews, Junior Deacon; Bro. Charles Bryant, Chaplain; Bro.
Dave Leaver, Senior Steward; Bro. George Houghton, Tyler:

Bro. Allan Parsons, Assistant secretary; Wor. Bro. Maurice

Readhead, Organist; Wor. Bro. Bill Wingrove, Director of
Ceremonies.—(Jim Jennings Photo)

Champion

Drumquin

World day prayer
planned for Friday

By Mrs. Cecil Patterson

The annual World Day of
Prayer will be held at St.
Stephen’s Anglican church,
Hornby on Friday, March 5 at 2
p.m. Rev. Lynne Adams will be
the guest speaker. Mrs. Sally
Harris of Bethel is the key lady
for the program. All ladies are
cordially invited to attend and
enjoy the fellowship. A social
half hour will follow.

The North Trafalgar Slimettes
regular meeting was cancelled on
Monday, Feb. 22 because of
inclement weather.

Honor #retiree

About 300 staff members of the
Oakville Hospital held a gala
evening at Holiday Inn on
Wednesday Feb. 24 to honor Miss
Jones on her retiring. A cocktail
hour, dinner and presentation of
a colored T.V. and a trip to
England were gifts from her
friends, the nurses and doctors
for her years of service as
Director of Nursing at the

v0000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000¢
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Hospital. Mrs. Judy Finnie, Mrs.
M. Sproat and Mrs. Kay Laursen
were among the guests, these
were past staff who had served
under Miss Jones.

Birthday greetings to Mrs.
Lydia Royce, Donald * Wilson,
Marilyn Saliba, Michael Saliba,
Tom Alderson, Eric Boehmert,
David McKay, John Kuenzig,
Doeman Chow and Donna
Prestidge.

Get well

Get well wishes to Ernest Price
a patient in Burlington Hospital.
Mr. and Mrs. Walter C. Eves
moved recently to their new
home in the senior citizens
apartments on Ontario Street,
they had resided for some time on
the third line. Friends wish them
good health and happiness. Mr.
and Mrs. Les Pocock also moved
from their home on Martin Street
to the new senior citizens
apartments.

il Y e - -
LA,

with exira cash

Kilbride

School children

enjoy hot dog day

By Mrs. William Watson

At the Good Neighbor club
Tuesday evening February 16,
there were four tables of
progressive euchre in play.

Prizes went to Mrs. Gus
Parchem, Mrs. William Pickett,
Mrs. James Wetherelt, Burgess
Coulson, Darwin Peer and
Melford Colling. Hosts for the
evening were Mrs. Wilbert Ford
and Mrs. Pickett.

Hot dog day

Children and teachers at
Kilbride Public school enjoyed
hot dogs for lunch last Wed-
nesday. Thirty-three dozen were
prepared and served by daytime
convener Mrs. Mel Davies
assisted by Mrs. George
Robertson, Mrs. Ron Parent,
Mrs. Milton Schuett and Mrs.
William Watson.

Halton County Board of
Education has approved setting
up a course to teach immigrant
children English. ¥ Emmerson
Lavender, Assistant to the
Director of Education told the
Board there were 88 such
children in the system that were
failing or having difficulty in
school through a deficiency in
their language.

He noted the youngsters were
concentrated in three Oakville
elementary schools but pointed
out there were 25 schools with
five or fewer students who could
also benefit from a program. G.
E. Purdue High School might be
cm_'lt.i?.idered under the program he
said.

Notice

Mrs. kima Bullard is home
after being a patient at Milton
District Hospital.

Mr. and Mrs. Lorne Colling and
daughter Linda visited with Mr.
and Mrs. Andy Wethereit last
Wednesday evening.

Visit Friday
Mrs. Peter Watson, Mrs.
Milton Schuett and Mrs. William
Watson visited with Mrs. Sandy
Hepburn last Friday afternoon.
+ <+ <+

A miscellaneous shower was
held in honor of Miss Linda Swan,
bride elect last Sunday afternoon
at the home of Mrs. John
Nykoruk, on McNiven road.

Miss Swan will become the
bride of Dave Yemm on
Saturday, March 6 at St.
George’s Anglican Church,
Lowville.

Approve English course
for immigrant children

Cost $9,600

The program would cost $9,600
a year for a teacher to offer six
39-00 minute classes daily. Pupils
would be grouped according to
ability in English and in age
groups with no child being more
than three years older than
another in the same class.

Mr. Lavender noted volunteer
recruits could be useful as a
listener for a child reading and
for marking materials.

——

—Milton got off lightly when
high winds and swirling snow
closed several highwayvs further
north on Sunday.

ANNUAL

OF

MEETING

MILTON DISTRICT HOSPITAL
CORPORATION

TAKE NOTICE that the annual meeting of the Milton
District Hospital Corporation will be he'd in the Clinical
Classroom of the Milton District Hospital on

WEDNESDAY,
MARCH 17th, 1971

at 8:00 p.m.

A CORDIAL INVITATION IS
EXTENDED TO ALL

Dated at Milton, Ontario this 3rd day of March, 1971, by
order of the Board of Directors.

R. W. GARDHOUSE,
Chairman.

MILTON DISTRICT HOSPITAL
OPERATING STATEMENT - 1970

REVENUE:
In-Patient Services
Out Patient Services
Ambulance Service
Cafeteria and Misc.
Deficit for Year

EXPENDITURES:
Salaries and Wages
Medical Staff Fees

Medical and Surgical Supplies22,931.

Drugs

Supplies & Other Expenses

Nursing Services
Special Services
GGeneral Administration

Dietary

Plant Operations &
Maintenance

Depreciation

Other Supplies and
Expenses

In my opinion,

1969 1970

$ 835,637 $ 915,265.
134,425. 176,755.
1,722. 2,133.
11,854, 14,757.
39,720. 33,317.
$1,023,358. $1,142,227.
$ 677,079, $ 759,831
33,786. 36,171.
23.910.

25,801 33,319.
1,552. 2,677.

28 485. 36,826,
92,192, 88,463
34,970. 44,030.
35,753. 40,701.
60,606. 64,451
10,203. 11,848.
$1,023,358. $1,142,227.

the attached Financial

Statements present fairly the financial position of the

f iff.rf-%;_ijlsi] a8

at December

31. 1970. the results of its

operations and sources and application of its funds for
the year then ended, in accordance with generally
accepted accounting rrinciples applied on a basis

consistent with that .

March 1, 1971.
Milton, Ontario.

-
'

preceding year.

EARL G. BLACK,
Chartered Accountant.

PLEASE NOTE: A more detailed Financial Report is
available on request from the Hospital.
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